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The travel is a great experience because you can see a new life style and learn a new way of 

communication.  

When I came to Belgium, i realized that the communication is a common good and it is very 

powerful. This is happened by the meeting with Bernadette, with Minister of education Pascal Smet 

and With Lord Mayor Luc Vleugels. 

We saw the national Television Station and 

over there we understood how it works.  

I think the television is one of the best way to 

communicate in the world because it is fast 

and clear. The art is a kind of communication, 

too because it expresses our feelings. We see it 

in the Rene Magritte museum.  

His pictures have a lot of meanings and sometime they are very hard to understand. 

Naturally we understood the importance of the language: all pupils stayed in a Belgian house so the 

only way to communicate was  English. 

After we learned all this informations we tried to express and communicate our feelings  painting a 

T Shirt.  It was so funny and interesting by the way we saw a lot of important places during this 

week like the European Parliament, the Flemish Parliament, The Flemish opera house and the cities 

of Brussels, Leuven and Antewerp. 

This week was one of the best in my life and i'll never forget this experience 

Girolamo Giampaglia 


